
 

 

 

Message from the Headteacher 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
As we approach the upcoming King's Coronation on 
Saturday, we hope that this historic event provides a 
memorable occasion for you and your family to spend 
quality time together. While the Coronation presents 
an opportunity to explore British history, culture, and 
tradition, we encourage you to enjoy the day in a way 
that best suits your family. 
 
The unity and sense of community that comes from 
shared experiences like the King's Coronation can 
have a positive impact on our children's lives. As you 
spend time together, we hope you create lasting 
memories that will be cherished for years to come. 
 
In the spirit of the King's Coronation, let us also take a 
moment to celebrate the unique backgrounds and 
experiences of our pupils and staff. By acknowledging 
and embracing our diversity, we can foster a sense of 
belonging and unity within our school community, 
creating a supportive environment for all our pupils to 
thrive. 
Kind regards,  

 
Jim Power 
Headteacher 
 

 

 

 

05th May 2023 

Calendar 

Please see below the list of upcoming events at Forest 
Approach: 

 
- Monday, 8th May: Bank Holiday for the 

coronation of King Charles III – school closed. 
 

 

Makaton Sign of the Week 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

Athlete of the Week 

This week’s Athlete of the Week is… 
 
Joshua for good listening to instructions on the 
bike. 
 

Well done and keep up the good work! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

Hornchurch Class 

This week in Hornchurch Class we have been thinking 
about our topic of Real Life Superheroes. We have 
explored the role of professionals such as mountain 
rescue. The students had to work together to find a 
way to get a car and its heavy medical supplies from 
one mountain top to another. They used money to 
buy the different things they needed.  
We have also been enjoying exploring the King’s 
Coronation and have made a delicious lemon drizzle 
cake. Everyone enjoyed tasting it and even wanted 
more!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kensington Class 

Kensington Class has been very creative learning to 
follow instructions to build house, create origami, 
build trampoline and play social games & taking turns. 
We also had an amazing time at the trampolining 
Center. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Coffee Mornings 

 
 
Jacqueline Pooley (Family Support Worker) and Louisa 
Rahman (Medical Welfare Officer) have organised 
Parent Coffee Mornings on the following dates: 
 

- Friday  26th May  
- Friday 30th June 
- Friday 14th July  

                                                                                                                                      
Any parents who have any concerns, require support 
through Family Support and Medical are welcome to 
pop in between 10:00 and 13:00. 
 
The venue is Ardleigh House Community Centre,                              
Ardleigh Green College Bungalow. There is  plenty of 
parking on site. For any queries, please contact Louisa 
or Jacqui. 
 
 

School Travel Assistance 2023/24 – 
Apply Now! 

Please be aware that applications for home to school 
travel assistance for the 2023/24 academic year are 
now open.  
 
Students who currently receive Havering travel 
assistance and have had no significant changes in their 
circumstances can complete the renewal form. 
 
Significant changes include things such as: 
· change of school 
· change of home address 
· change of healthcare needs, etc. 
 



 

 

Students who have not applied before and meet the 
eligibility criteria must apply for travel assistance via 
form. 
Students who have applied before but have reported 
changes in their circumstances must also apply for 
travel assistance via form. 
 
Travel assistance is reviewed on an annual basis and 
all applications must be made online via: 
https://www.havering.gov.uk/info/20006/schools_an
d_education/431/school_support/12  
 
Each application will be assessed and you will be 
informed of the decision in writing, via email. 
 
We encourage all parents and guardians to apply as 
soon as possible. Applications must be made by Friday 
26 May 2023. 
 
If no form is received by this date, the local authority 
will assume the student no longer requires travel 
assistance for the next academic year. 
 
Emails has also been sent to all parents/ guardians of 
students who are currently receiving travel assistance. 
For your awareness, the 2023/24 Havering transport 
policy has also been launched and you can access this 
here - 
https://www.havering.gov.uk/downloads/file/2027/sc
hool_and_post-16_travel_assistance_policy  
 
We would appreciate if you could circulate this 
information on your school’s website and newsletters, 
and also refer parents to the Transport page link on 
the Havering website or the Local Offer – 
https://familyserviceshub.havering.gov.uk/kb5/haveri
ng/directory/advice.page?id=9iMGmVKfR40&localoff
erchannel=0  
 
Whilst applying for this service, we would like to draw 
your attention to some key aspects of the Travel 
Assistance Policy: 
 
· It is the parent/guardian’s responsibility to ensure 
that their children attend school regularly 
· Students who are able to travel independently, use 
public transport or be transported to school by a 
parent/guardian or other appropriate person will be 
encouraged to do so 
· All travel options are explored for students and any 
assistance offered will look at what is efficient and 
effective, both in terms of sustainability and cost 

· Students who have additional travel needs will be 
offered the most independent and personally 
enabling solution for their situation and be supported 
if required 
· The travel needs of students will be reviewed 
regularly to ensure the arrangements are still 
appropriate for their assessed needs 
· Where travel assistance is provided, the most cost-
effective mode of transport that meets the 
individual’s needs must always be used 
· The use of existing provision such as free travel on 
public transport will be encouraged wherever possible 
 
Should you have any queries relating to the travel 
assistance application/eligibility, or to update your 
personal information if anything changes, please 
contact CADTransport@Havering.gov.uk  
 
 
 

Food Bank Vouchers 

Family Support can provide Food bank vouchers to 
families who require them.  Please contact Jacqui 
Pooley for further information. 
 
 

GDPR 

Lime Trust takes the privacy of pupils/parents data 
very seriously, therefore we would just like to remind 
parents that you can view/read our privacy notices on 
the school website 
 
 https://limeacademyforestapproach.org/academy-
information/data-protection/ 
 
 

School Car Park 

For those parents/carers who drive into school, you 
will have noticed that our new gate has been 
installed. Upon arrival, please press the intercom and 
wait by the gate, facing the camera so we can ensure 
the gate is only released to identified visitors.  
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